
From: CD/PLG-Ruben Hurin
To: Sears, Laurel@DOT
Cc: OPR State Clearinghouse
Subject: RE: SCH 2021060610, 567 Airport Blvd comment
Date: Friday, October 15, 2021 4:54:56 PM

Dear Ms. Sears,
 
A Response to Comments has prepared for the proposed Office/Research and Development Project
at 567 Airport Boulevard, Burlingame.   You may access the Response to Comments and related
documents at www.burlingame.org/567airport.
 
The City of Burlingame Planning Commission will be reviewing the proposed project at a virtual
public hearing via Zoom on Monday, October 25, 2021 at 7:00 P.M.
 
You may access the meeting online at www.zoom.us/join or by phone at (346) 248-7799.
 
Meeting ID: 852 6209 7866
Passcode: 872338
 
The meeting agenda, staff report and attachments will be available on the City's website on Friday,
October 22, 2021.
 
Best,
 
Ruben
 
Ruben Hurin
Planning Manager
City of Burlingame
Community Development Department – Planning Division
Tel. 650.558.7256 | rhurin@burlingame.org
 

From: Sears, Laurel@DOT [mailto:Laurel.Sears@dot.ca.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, July 28, 2021 10:32 AM
To: CD/PLG-Ruben Hurin <RHurin@burlingame.org>
Cc: OPR State Clearinghouse <State.Clearinghouse@opr.ca.gov>
Subject: SCH 2021060610, 567 Airport Blvd comment
 
Hello Robert Hurin,
Thank you for including Caltrans D4 in the circulation of this project. Please see our comments
on the attached letter. 
 
We appreciate the opportunity to comment. Feel free to reach out to us if you have further
questions or concerns on this matter.
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Sincerely,
Laurel Sears
 
 
Laurel Sears, MUP/ MS (she/they)
Associate Transportation Planner
Local Development- Intergovernmental Review
Caltrans, District 4  |  510-853-4329 |  laurel.sears@dot.ca.gov
During telework, my cell phone is (913) 708-8294  
 
[EXTERNAL EMAIL] DO NOT CLICK links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is
safe.
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